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April 23, 2024 

 
 

To: Mr. Timothy Ross 
California Department of Water Resources 
Adjudicated Basins Reporting System 
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) 

  
Job No. 500-LAS 

From: Richard Slade, Watermaster 
 Upper Los Angeles River Area (ULARA) 
 
Re: SGMA Adjudicated Basin Submission for ULARA 
  

 
Mr. Ross: 
 
Publication of the Annual ULARA Watermaster report for the 2020-21 Water Year has been delayed 
for various reasons and was not published in May 2022.  The report has not yet been approved for 
publication by the ULARA Administrative Committee, and therefore has not yet been submitted to 
the Los Angeles County Superior Court.  Because of this delay, the report has not been uploaded to 
the SGMA website by the April 1, 2023 due date for SGMA reporting. 
 
Once the 2020-21 Water Year Annual Report is accepted by the ULARA Administrative Committee 
for publication, and the Report is filed with the Court, the final document will be uploaded to the 
SGMA website.  In the interim, preliminary “draft” data have been uploaded to the SGMA website, 
as available. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
Richard C. Slade 
ULARA Watermaster 
 


